
COBB COUNTY RETIRED EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION 

 

Recap of Luncheon 

December 16, 2013 

 

In lieu of the monthly meeting of the Cobb County Retired Employees Association  

the annual Christmas luncheon was held on Monday, December 16, 2013 at the  

Cobb Senior Center on Powder Spring Rd. 

 

President David Stone introduced guests, welcomed those in attendance, and  

thanked Penni and Flavorful Events for preparing the meal. 

 

Christmas donations were being accepted for 3 local charities: 

Cobb FOP Charities, Cobb Senior Services Santa and 10 Women of Hope. 

CCREA membership raised 750.00 with each charity receiving $251.66. 

 

A special thanks to Houze & Associates and Ameritas for contributing funds  

to our Christmas Luncheon. 

 

Awards for service to CCREA were awarded to Martha Watson, Betty Morris and 

Helen Dodson.  
 

 

Next meeting:  Monday, February 17, 2013 at 10:30 A.M.  West Cobb Senior 

Center.    

   


